
Town of Wolfeboro
Wolfeboro Waters

Assessment Subcommittee Meeting
Proposed Meeting Agenda

1:00 pm -Monday June 7, 2021 
(VIRTUAL MEETING ONLY)

• A#endees
• Approval	of	dra0	minutes	of	the	subcommi#ee’s	April	9,	2021	mee>ng.
• Virtual	Mee>ng	with	Prof.	Kathryn	CoHngham,	Chair	of	the	Dartmouth	College	Biology	

Department	–	Andra,	Emilie,	Warren
• 2021	assessment	plans
• Volunteer	observers	–Emilie,	Andra,	and	Beth
• Wake	boat	observation	and	measurement	plans	–	Steve	and	Abby
• UNH-LLMP	sampling	-	Abby
• Winter	Harbor	stormwater	source	priorities	–	Warren	and	Steve
• In-lake	mitigation	options	–	Warren
• Stormwater	runoff	preven8on	or	mi8ga8on	op8ons,	other	than	public	works	BMPs	-	Warren
• Review	of	proposed	Wolfeboro	Stormwater	Runoff	Regulations	at	the	request	of	the	

Planning	Board	-	Warren
• Thermocycler,	e-DNA,	and	supplemental	phosphorus	analysis	plans
• Training	sessions	–	Warren	&	Beth	–	April	13,	Second	group	–	Andra,	Emilie,	&	Amanda	–	

May	26
• Equipment	and	supplies	-	Warren
• Thermocycler	and	supplemental	phosphorus	monitoring	plan	–	Warren
• Stormwater	runoff	preven>on	or	mi>ga>on	op>ons,	other	than	public	works	BMPs
• Status of 2020 Monitoring Data and the 2020 Summary- Warren
• Other	new	business
• Public	comments
• Adjournment

In response to the Covid-19 coronavirus, and in accordance with recommendations by State and Federal Health Officials 
limiting public gatherings this meeting will be held remotely. Committee members and the public may observe and 
participate during public portions of the meeting remotely by joining the virtual meeting through GoToMeeting. 

GoToMeeting provides two (2) options for accessing the virtual meeting. 
• To access via Computer, Tablet or Smartphone, please click the following link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/

870687373
• To access via telephone, please call: +1 (646) 749-3112, then enter the access code: 870-687-373

Please mute your microphone during the session or it may be muted by the coordinator. 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ACCESS THE VIRTUAL MEETING, PLEASE E-MAIL 
PLANNINGDIRECTOR@WOLFEBORONH.US IMMEDIATELY.


